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May 15th,1918,

Dear Mr. King:

There are enclosed herewith, for your perusal:

A circular letter from Mr. Abraham Flexner with
an accompanying letter from a former Town Clerk of Glas-
gow.

Several clippings which Mr. Rockefeller thought
might interest you. The clipping which is marked
"Return" please send back to me.

A circular letter frem Mr. Samuel Gompers, upon
which will you kindly indicate whether you desire the
reports referred to therein, returning the saume to me at
your convenience.

Very truly,

Mr. W. L. Mackenzie King,
"The Roxborough"
Ottawa, Ontario,
Canada.
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